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Sent: September 10, 2010 4:16 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Wind Turbines Project EB-2010-0253 
 
James Yeats 
 
September 9, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P  1E4 
 
File: EB-2010-0253 
 
Dear Kirsten: 
 
My wife and family are concerned about the impact of your wind turbines near my rural residence. 
 
We would like your organization to conduct; 
 
(1)     a medical examination on all persons residing near and affected by the turbine project along Centre 
Line A and Grey County Road 2 (Maxwell Road), 
 
(2)    a real estate evaluation of all the properties along Centre Line A and Grey County Road 2 (Maxwell 
Road), 
 
(3)    an environmental impact examination on the area along Centre Line A and Grey County Road 2 
(Maxwell Road). 
 
 The purpose of these examinations is to establish; 
 
(1)    a medical baseline to determine the future impact of the wind turbines, if any, on the health of 
residents along Centre Line A and Grey County Road 2 (Maxwell Road) affected by the wind turbines, 
 
(2)    a baseline to determine the real estate resale value changes, if any, of the residents living along 
Centre Line A and Grey County Road 2 (Maxwell Road) affected by the wind turbines, 
 
(3)    a baseline to determine the future environmental impact of the wind turbines, if any, on the farm 
animals, domestic pets, wildlife, and environment. 
 
We believe that these examinations are necessary to satisfy some of our concerns over the wind turbine 
project. 
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 James Yeats                           
 


